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(3-6-13)  I held a very successful forum on crime prevention. It's part of a series called

Operation Safe Southeast Queens and it is held the first Wednesday of every month at my

district office in Hollis. We had a full house. About 50 people attended. I look forward to

seeing more of you next month. Among those speaking at the meeting were Deputy Insector

Charles McEvoy of the 103rd Precinct and Sgt. Joann Gonzalez of the 113th Precinct

Community Affairs Unit.


